
From: Helen Pounds
To: WaterbodyComments; Buffalo River
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 6:12:08 PM

Dear ADEQ:

I believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5” to
ensure that an investigation will be made to determine the source of contamination.
That way it can be addressed. Arkansans need to know.

Sincerely,

Helen Pounds

16002 Warden Dr.

Omaha, AR 72662
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